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Ms Laura Hazelton Direct Dial: 0   
London Borough of Camden     
Regeneration and Planning Our ref: L01436434   
Town Hall     
Judd Street     
London     
WC1H 9JE 19 August 2021   
 
 
Dear Ms Hazelton 
  
Arrangements for Handling Heritage Applications Direction 2021  
 
Authorisation to Determine an Application for Listed Building Consent as Seen 
Fit 
 
111 FROGNAL LONDON NW3 6XR 
Application No 2021/3086/L 
 
Applicant:       Mrs Zoe Chan Eayrs 
Grade of building(s): II* 
Proposed works: Replacement of unoriginal floated timber floor with solid 

ground floor at historic level, removal of backfill from part 
of the pre-existing cellar, structural repairs of the cellar 
walls and tanking and dry-lining of the cellar 
(retrospective application)  

Drawing numbers: As seen on LPA website as of 19 August 2021 
 
Date of application: 6 August 2021 
Date of referral by Council: 12 August 2021 
Date received by Historic England: 12 August 2021 
Date referred to CLG: 19 August 2021 
 
You are hereby authorised to determine the application for listed building consent 
referred to above as you think fit. 
 
In so doing Historic England would stress that it is not expressing any views on the 
merits of the proposals which are the subject of the application. 
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Yours sincerely 
 
Kate Tatlow 
Business Officer 
E-mail: kate.tatlow@historicengland.org.uk 
 
NB: This authorisation is not valid unless it has been appropriately endorsed by the 
Secretary of State. 
 
 
 


